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Fall 2025 Bills will be
released this week; 

are you ready?

Fall 2025 Student
bills are available

through Self-
Service. To view their
bill, students must

first log in using
their Alvernia

credentials, which
can be found on the
New Student Portal.

Step-by-step guide:
how to view my

financial information
on Self-Service



For more information on
Payment Plans at

Alvernia...

our 
step-by-step guide 

on how to view
your financial

information!

We get it, your student bill can look confusing. Let us
help! 

Check out our “How to Understand my student Invoice”
guide

Parents need to be added to Self-Service
as an authorized user so they are able to

access student financial information. 

Learn more about how to complete this process

Payment Plan Options are available for
students. Edition One provided some

general information on Payment Plans.
The link below is a step-by-step on how to

enroll in a payment plan.



Check out these helpful articles from
StudentAid.gov, PHEAA, and more!

Want to read more?

StudentAid.gov

PHEAA

Thank you for checking in with the 

New Student Summer Newsletter.

Next week will feature content on Our New Student
Checklist Challenge. 

See previous content on our website.

Ready to Make a
Payment?

See instructions
here!

Don’t forget to
enroll in 
e-refund!

New Student Programs Webpage


